
School Board Report Tomahawk Elementary 9/10/19 

Harley Day 

Harley Day is Friday, Sept. 13.  We will have presentations in the morning for all students. 

Farm to Table Workshop 

Aimee Dickrell, Director of Tomahawk Main Street, is coordinating a Farm to Table Workshop for 3rd 

grade students Sept. 17.  Students will be given a budget to shop at the Farmers’ Market for some fresh 

market food items.  Thanks to Aimee Dickrell for coordinating this experience and to TEAPIE for their 

support. 

 

Careers on Wheels 

This event will run October 4th, 1-3 p.m. for 5th grade students.  The students will learn about different 

kinds of careers involving vehicles.  Students will be allowed to see the vehicles up close, talk to the 

professionals and have fun while doing it. 

 

Author Alane Adams 

Author Alane Adams will be presenting to the Elementary students Sept. 27th.  This was originally 

planned for last year but was postponed because of weather. 

Open House 

Open House was held on 8/28/19 to give parents an opportunity to offer families the opportunity to 

gather information about community services all in one place.  Attendance at Open House neared 100% 

for all classrooms.  I heard many positive comments about this experience and believe that it was well 

received by all. Thanks to the T.E.S staff for making this a successful night 

Report Card Changes 

I met with 3 different groups of parents the night of open house and shared report card changes.  The 

parents seemed very supportive of the changes we are putting into effect this school year, in fact, many 

expressed a feeling of appreciation because they didn’t understand the report card that was being used.  

When I talked with you at the COW meeting I mentioned that after hearing our speaker, Tom Hierk, the 

teachers requested a discussion of our grading scale.  After discussing this, the elementary school has 

decided to proceed with a 3 point scale. I will share the scale during my report at the board meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 


